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Dear parents and carers 
 
As you may know, a highlight of the Year 7 calendar is our visit to the Harlequin 
Theatre at Christmas time. This year the pantomime is being held in a special Big Top 
tent which is located just over the road from the Harlequin in the Memorial Park. We have 
been promised that it will be big, warm, fully accessible and will look fantastic. 

 

The Pantomime is the well-loved classic Beauty and the Beast and we are excited to be 
taking all students in the year group to see the matinee performance at 1:00pm on the 
afternoon of Thursday 14 December. Oh yes, we are! When the pantomime finishes we 
will walk the students back to school to register and dismiss them. This will be at 
approximately 3:45-4:00pm. 
 
The cost of the ticket is £12 and can be paid via ParentPay, selecting 7s Panto 
Christmas 2023. If £12 is not affordable to you for this event, there is the option to pay 
whatever you can afford. All our 7s will go to the panto that afternoon, regardless of 
whether you have been able to contribute or not. 

 
Many thanks and best wishes 

Miss N Hyde 

Teacher of geography and Year 7 Transition Coordinator 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/

